

OUR LADY'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Chanters Hill Barnstaple Devon EX32 8DN
Telephone: 01271 345164 Fax: 01271 328584
Email: admin@olcs.uk www.ourladys.devon.sch.uk
Principal: Robert Meech

1st October 2018

Dear Parent /Carer

Pilton Community College Primary Cross Country Festival – Wednesday 3rd October 2018

Years 4, 5 & 6 have been selected to take part in a Primary School Cross Country Festival on Wednesday $3^{\rm rd}$ October. They shall be leaving school after registration and walking down to Pilton Community College.

All children need to come to school in their PE kit with plenty of layers to keep warm, leggings/jogging bottoms and a waterproof coat. Spikes or studs are permitted on this occasion.

Your child will require a packed lunch that day and plenty to drink (no glass bottles please). If they are entitled to FSM and would like the school to make a school packed lunch, then please inform the office by **Monday 1**st **October 2018**.

Kingfisher Class will be eating their packed lunch at Pilton CC and then walking on to the Leisure Centre for their swimming lesson. They will be return to school for the end of the school day.

Yours faithfully	
Mrs Welland	
School Secretary.	
Childs Name	
My child will require a school packed lunch and is entitled to FSM	
Signed (Parent/Guardian) (Date)	
*Please delete as applicable	
CACT	